
  

 
 

 

25 August 2021 

FS2 NEWSLETTER (2021-2022) 

 

Dear Parent, 

Welcome to FS2! 

With the start of the new academic year, we will be welcoming children back on campus in 

smaller groups to make sure we are following the protocols. This letter will give you a 

detailed breakdown of what the first week of school will look like. The first week is to help 

children get comfortable with the teachers and the school environment.  

Sunday, 29th August 

There will be an online orientation and meet the teacher program for all parents (Face-

to-face and Distance Learning) at 9 AM. All the necessary information and details for this 

academic year will be shared in this Zoom session.  

The details of the Zoom meeting will be shared by Thursday, 26 August. 

 

Monday, 30th August 

This day is dedicated for Zoom meetings for only distancing learning parents. The meeting 

will take place from 9 AM. There will be no classes for the Face-to-Face/In-School 

students on this day. 

If there are any parents that were unable to join on Sunday, can join this meeting. 

 

Tuesday, 31st August 

Only Distance Learning students will have online classes on this day. There will be no 

classes for the Face-to-Face/In-School students. 

All the details will be shared by the teachers.  

 

Wednesday, 1st September 

There will be no classes for DL students on this day.  

The second half of the Face-to-Face/In-School group will be attending school. The teacher 

will inform the parents in advance about which half your child belongs to.  

The dispersal time for the respective groups will be the same as mentioned above.  

 



  

 
 

 

Thursday, 2nd September 

Only Distance Learning students will have online classes on this day. There will be no 

classes for the Face-to-Face/In-School students. 

All the details will be shared by the teachers.  

There will be no classes for DL students on this day.  

The first half of the Face-to-Face/In-School group will be attending school. The teacher will 

inform the parents in advance about which half your child belongs to.  

Please note that the FS2 timings are 8 AM – 12:20 PM. The pickup time for the own 

transport students is 12:25 PM.  

The students who will be using the school transport will be dispersed at 2 PM.  

 

 

 

School will start on Sunday, 5th September as per the normal schedule for all students face 

to face and DL. 

 

Regards, 

Elizabeth de Bruyn 

Head of EYFS 

 

 

 

 


